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The Partnership for Southern Equity is closely monitoring the actions taken by the new 
administration, especially their pausing the disbursement of federal funds to nonprofits, 
grantees, local governments, and public agencies. We believe this egregious act has no 
Constitutional merit and hope the federal courts render an expeditious decision favoring those 
who have been harmed by this callous attempt at hoarding power. Now is the time to lean on 
the wisdom of our ancestors and harness our collective courage in opposition to people who 
stand antithetical to the ideals of this nation. The work continues and so will our vigilance. 
 
 


